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 LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.      
          LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News. 
  
Dear Defenders of Life:     
 

 HAPPY 2017! 
 
If you're making New Year's resolutions, then I encourage you to make a few pro-life resolutions ... resolutions 
that can help save a life where you live! January brings so many opportunities for you to become more in-
volved. 
 

JANUARY 2017 
 
ROE v. WADE ANNIVERSARY MEMORIAL FACE the TRUTH 
Help restore the right to life for pre-born humans. Please join the Long Island Coalition for Life for the Roe v. 
Wade Anniversary Memorial Face the Truth event on Sunday, January 22, 2017, from 1:30 to  
3:00 PM on the sidewalk in front of Nassau University Medical Center (2201 Hempstead Turnpike, East 
Meadow). This peaceful, public witness is held at the hospital where hundreds of abortions are committed. 
Thousands more are hurting because of those abortions.  Be a positive sign for LIFE! Signs provided at site. 
Rain or shine. Sponsored by LICL: (631) 243-1435, info@prolifeLI.org.   
  
The Long Island Coalition for Life General Meeting on Monday, January 23 welcomes guest speaker Julie 
Woodley. Julie will 
speak to us about helping post-abortive women. She is a speaker, author, certified trauma counselor, founder & 
director of Restoring the Heart Ministries. The meeting begins at 7:45 PM at the Joseph Barry K of C Hall, 45 
Heitz Pl. in Hicksville.  Please join us! 
 
Join us for the 44th Annual MARCH FOR LIFE,   
Friday,  
January 27, 2017 
 in Washington, D.C. Come join hundreds of thousands of other pro-lifers as we stand up for the protection of 
the country's most vulnerable lives.  Individuals seeking transportation from Nassau & Suffolk may call LICL 
at 631- 243-1435. 
 
If you cannot make the trip to Washington, there are many ways you can show your support closer to home: 
 
On Friday, Jan. 20 10:45 AM there will be a peaceful,  pro-life demonstration to oppose the legalized killing of 
unborn children through abortion.  Prayer at the Southampton Full Gospel Church,  
130 County Road 39, Southampton, followed by witnessing at Southampton GYN & Southampton Hospital. 
For more information call the Church at 631-283-6829. 
 
Friday, January 27 Prayer Vigil in Smithtown for  those who cannot go to Washington, D.C. 11:30 
AM.  Prayers at the Memorial to the Unborn in St. Patrick Cemetery, Mount Pleasant Rd. (just N. of Rte. 347), 
Smithtown. 12 Noon Prayer Service at Planned Parenthood abortion provider, 70 Maple Ave., Smithtown. For 
information call 631-724-8721 before 8:00 PM 
 

FEBRUARY 2017 
 
LOVE THEM BOTH - PRO-LIFE VIGIL 
In honor of St. Valentine's Day, we show that unborn babies need love, too.  Saturday February 18th, 2017, 
9:30 AM to 10:30 AM.  Glen Cove Planned Parenthood,110 School Street (off of Rte. 107/Glen Cove 
Rd). Rain or Shine. Signs provided. Vigil is on the public sidewalk. Sponsored by LI Coalition for Life: 631-
243-1435 or info@prolifeLI.org 
 

APRIL 2017 
  
GOOD FRIDAY SILENT VIGIL ON BEHALF OF UNBORN CHILDREN, April 14, 2017, from 10:30 
AM to Noon 
On the public sidewalk in front of Nassau University Medical Center (2201 Hempstead Tpke., East Meadow). 
Signs provided. Sponsored by LICL: 631-243-1435; info@prolifeLI.org. 
.  
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